
 
 
 

Albuquerque Insight Meditation Center 
(AIMC) 

 
Memorandum of Understanding 
With 

Erin Treat 
National Vipassana Teacher  
February 5, 2017 
 

Per this agreement Erin Treat will serve as Guiding Teacher for AIMC 
in 2017. 
 
 
This Memorandum of Understanding for 2017 includes the following:  

 Three (3) visits:  February 4-5, April 14-16 and a Thursday-Sunday visit in 
the Fall. 

 Phone call consultations in preparation for visits and/or monthly 
consultations with AIMC Leadership.  Number of hours/consultations 
covered with this agreement will be set by Erin.  List will be sent to AIMC in a 
timely manner.  If further phone consultation work past the allotment of 
hours is needed, then AIMC will pay Erin $40 per hour. 

 
 
Erin Treat will be paid the total amount of $4,000 in institutional generosity from 
Albuquerque Insight Meditation Center for the year 2017.  (A payment schedule will 
be worked out by Erin Treat and AIMC Treasurer.)  A new “Memorandum of 
Understanding” will be created after the February 2017 visit to best fit the needs of 
2018, and it will be concerned with similar intentions for both parties as those of 
2017. 
 
 
Date  _______________________       Date  ________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________________      _____________________________________________ 
 
Tiska Blankenship          Erin Treat 
AIMC Board President          AMIC Guiding Teacher  
 
 


